From: jean pynn [mailto:jeanpynn@outlook.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 10:50 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Objection to D.P. Murphy proposal for Borden-Carleton

To Whom it May Concern

| strongly object to the D.P. Murphy proposal for a new build in Borden-carleton. There is no need for it, it's
purely greed and the need to consume other business in the area.

Jean Pynn



